LANDSCAPING ¢ GARDEN CENTER

1616 WILLARD AVENUE, P.O. BOX 310440  NEWINGTON, (T 061310440  (860) 6671158

September 28, 2018

RE: Christopher Daigle Reference
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I write this reference letter pertaining to Chris Daigle of Winterberry
Irrigation, LLLC.

I am the Vice President of Stonehedge Landscaping and Garden Center and have worked with
Chris Daigle of Winterberry Irrigation, LLC for a great number of years on numerous projects.

Chris’ work ethic is astounding and that carries over into every crew member at Winterberry.
Chris’ business sense and knowledge of irrigation is vast, and his ability to run a multitude of
projects along with multiple crews is seamless, no matter how large or complicated the project
may be. Chris and his team are always willing to lend a helping hand and take the time to discuss
any factors that may arise on a project and come up with ideal solutions.

I would highly recommend Chris Daigle and Winterberry Irrigation, LLC

Thank you

Sincerely,

——

Stephen Woods
Vice President




